
ROUTE 42 DANCE ACADEMY OCTOBER
NEWSLETTER

The Performance will be held June 7, 8, 9 2018 at Hope Community Church.

TUITION
Don't forget that Tuition is Due the 20th of each month! We post a sign at the front desk

as a reminder for you. On the 1st of each month the late fee goes into effect!!!

WAITING AREA & DRESSING ROOM
Please help us keep our dressing room and waiting area clean. Pick up your trash and 
throw it away. We have a recycling bin for cans located by the magazine rack. Also, if 
you spill something, please get some paper towels and clean it up. Thank you!

BRING A FRIEND
Each dancer will get an invitation to bring ONE friend to their Dance Class. This will be
held October 9-14. 

HALLOWEEN DRESS UP   
Each Dancer is allowed to wear their Halloween costumes to Dance class Oct 24-30. 
The studio will be CLOSED Oct 31 so all can go Trick-or-Treating!!!

COSTUME DEPOSIT REMINDER
Don't forget that the Non-Refundable Performance Costume Deposit is coming due. This
will be collected November 6-11. If you will NOT be participating in our June 2018 
Performance, please stop by the front desk to fill out a form. We will need to know 
because as we move forward with ordering costumes and working on choreography it is 
difficult on all if your child unexpectedly drops out of the Recital. It is especially 
difficult on the other dancers in that class. We want to make the Performance experience 
wonderful for ALL the dancers.

GARMENT BAGS
Every dancer needs to have a garment bag for their recital costumes. We all transport our
costumes to the venue in garment bags. If you would like to purchase a Route 42 
garment bag with your name on it we are taking orders at the front desk. The cost is $60 
per bag and the final order will be taken on Tuesday Nov 21. No orders will be taken 
after that date.

LOST AND FOUND
The Lost and Found in the dressing room is getting full. Please check it to see if you 
have left anything behind.

If you have any questions or concerns please see Mrs. Hightower.
Thank you!


